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From: Sandy Joos
To: TSP comments
Subject: Marine Conservation Area designations on the Oregon Coast
Date: Sunday, April 11, 2021 8:46:13 AM


As a long-time Oregon resident who has seen the changes wrought by climate change and
growing population pressure over the last 4 decades, I am writing to support the Audubon
Society of Lincoln City’s proposals for two areas: the Cape Lookout Marine Conservation
Area and the Cape Foulweather Complex Marine Conservation Area.


 


Marine Conservation Area (MCA) designations for these two areas will conserve these
relatively intact ecosystems that have high ecological value The MCA designation will not
change commercial and recreational fish harvest regulations, boat access, or anchorage.


 


Please act to ensure these areas are preserved in perpetuity.  By doing so advocacy groups and
agencies will be positioned to launch ongoing sewardship programs to monitor these fragile
ecosysems as well as provide valuable educational opportunities to the public.


 


Thank you for your attention to this matter.


 


Sandra Joos


4259 SW Patrick Pl


Portland, OR
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